April 1, 2024

To Whom It May Concern

Subject: Excused Absence

Re: Student

Every year Ahmadiyya Muslim Community arranges an annual visit to Toronto, Canada. In this
visit a select group of Middle and High School students go and spend a weekend with the
students at the Jamia Ahmadiyya; a theological institution of higher learning located in
Ontario, Canada. This year the group will leave on May 16, 2024 in the morning and return on
May 19, 2024.

It is therefore requested that be granted an
excused leave of absence on May 16-17, 2024 to participate in this unique and
enlightening experience.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions at the below provided information.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Syed Uzair Ahmed

Ahmadiyya Muslim Community

Email: wn.events@ahmadiyya.us
Phone: 301.450.0001 (Helpline)
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